
 
January 2024 

Dear  Neighbour, 

You may recall in September,  information about the Parish Plan review was circulated by email, 
on noticeboards, and on the Parish website.  Since then the Review Group has been working on 
creating a questionnaire based on comments and suggestions from residents of Coreley. This 
questionnaire has now been completed and will be delivered to every property in the Parish 
during the first week of January 2024. Information about completion and return are included in 
the questionnaire.  

One copy of the questionnaire is being delivered to each household in the parish, but we would 
encourage, all members of the household to complete one. Additional copies will be available at 
two locations across the Parish, the Millennium library and St Peter's Church. You can also 
obtain a PDF version;  full details are included in the questionnaire. And a copy is posted to this 
website.  

There is a prize draw of £50.00. Entry slips of fully completed questionnaires will be entered 
into the  draw, which will be held in the Memorial Hall when the new Parish Plan is presented in 
late Spring 2024.  Questionnaires and prize draw slips must be returned by the 31st January 
2024. 
 
If you are reading this and you did not receive a copy of this in your email, then we 
haven’t  managed to speak to you to obtain your contact details.  If you have would like to be 
kept informed of progress or you have any questions send us an email, contact details are 
available below 
  
Thank you. 
  
Coreley Parish Planning Review Group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like further information or have any questions please contact Andy Freestone 
(CPPRG Chair) on WhatsApp/text 0777 964 8050, phone 01584 890146 or Email on 
coreleyprg@gmail.com. 
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